
 

 

 

 

1 October 2024 

 

By email:  

 

Dear   

Official Information request and response  

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act (“OIA”) dated 26th September 2024.  

You have requested: 

1. The number of directly employed staff currently working at your public service department, 
departmental agency, or wider state sector entity.  

As at 1st October 2024, Te Ara Ahunga Ora Retirement Commission has 39 full and part-time 
employees, including one on parental leave.  

2. The number of directly employed staff and their positions who earn less than $27.80 per hour 
(excluding all allowances or overtime rates). 

Te Ara Ahunga Ora Retirement Commission has zero employees who earn less than $27.80 per hour. 

You have the right to refer this response to the Ombudsman if you are dissatisfied with it. More 
information on how to do this is here. Te Ara Ahunga Ora proactively releases information in 
accordance with the Government’s commitment to the Open Government Partnership National 
Action Plan.  This includes publishing responses to requests for information under the OIA. Please 
note that this response (with your name removed) will be published on the Te Ara Ahunga Ora 
website shortly and will remain on our website for 12 months. 

Thank you for your interest in our work. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Jane Wrightson 

RETIREMENT COMMISSIONER / MANA AHUNGARUA 

 

Level 15 
19 Victoria Street West  
Auckland CBD 
1010 
www.retirement.govt.nz 
 
Tel: 09 356 0052 




